
FAREWELL & WOMEN'S DAY CELEBFRATED 
St. Monttort School, Bhopal bid adieu to its Vice Principal, Rev. Bro. Binu Cherian 
for his dedicated efforts to develop a safe and effective ecosystem for the school and 
demonstrated positive efficacy and tolerability with all the members of the teaching and non-teaching staff. A warm farewell program was organized on 8th March 2022 
in the school auditorium from 12:15 pm onwards in presence of the school Principal, Rev. Bro. Monachan K.K., Sisters, Coordinators and all teaching & non-teaching staff. 

Program started with prayer song & special prayer for Rev. Bro. Binu, followed by best wishes message, farewell group song, thanks giving words of appreciation and 
few memories of staff members with Brother. He was presented with bouquet, card 
& gift at the hands of the Principal of the School. 
Rev. Bro. Monachan K.K. in his message, appreciated the work undertaken by the 
outgoing Vice Principal. He applauded his resilience & resolve to address unmet 
needs which finally led to transformational legacy. Rev. Bro. Binu in his farewell 
speech thanked each & everyone for their wonderful work and cooperation and 
insisted all to contirnue the same. 

Women's day program followed after it which rightly celebrated the spirit of 
womanhood. Gents' staff of the school put up an inspiring skit highlighting the 
plight of women in the society and the possible solution to mernd the situation 
though melodrama comprising of song, dance & character play. Program culminated 
to its end through motivational solo song and refreshment. An eventful day came to 
an end through best wishes & blessings for all. 

By Mr. Krishna Kapil 
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